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NOMINATE EXCEPTIONAL YOUTH: Call for Mail and Guardian (M&G) 200 Young South Africans  
 
Do you know an exceptional, young individual who is committed to a better tomorrow?  
 
Now is your chance to nominate them for the Mail & Guardian flagship 200 Young South Africans 2022 
 
The National Business Initiative (NBI) is delighted to share that we are partnering with the Mail & Guardian’s 

prestigious flagship project 200 Young South Africans. This is in recognition of the important role South Africa’s 

youth play in providing future-forward solutions for an inclusive, equitable and sustainable future for all.  

Nominations can be submitted via the Mail & Guardian webform on their website and only takes a few minutes to 

complete. Nominations close on 10 April 2022. 

If you are one such individual, or would like to nominate someone for this year's prestigious recognition, the criteria 

for this award are as follows: 

• Aged 35 and under by the end of 2022 

• Have demonstrated a vision for the future in their career, workspace or community  

• Their vision has turned into tangible outcomes that have a track record 

• Can provide examples of the impact of these projects  

• The submission/application must demonstrate how their vision is changing how things have traditionally been 

done and will now ensure that no one is left behind 

https://200youngsouthafricans.co.za/nominate/


• The submission/application should also demonstrate how the said work/project converges technologies, 

and/or is a body of work that is developing new technologies, that are paving the way for more young people 

to engage, be productive and acquire skills. 

In line with NBI’s vision of building a South African society and economy that is inclusive, resilient, sustainable and 

based on trust, the NBI is very happy to partner with Mail & Guardian’s 200 Young South Africans, in support of 

innovation, enhanced economic inclusion and social transformation. 

It is important to note that while we are a partner, the NBI is not a judge of the 200 Young South Africans awards. 

The NBI would like to encourage any of our partners, stakeholders, members or organisations in our networks 

who have exceptional, young individuals doing amazing work, to enter the awards.  

Entries close: 10 April 2022 

We wish everyone the best of luck. 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

    

 

Copyright © 2022 NBI, All rights reserved.  

The National Business Initiative (NBI) is an independent and voluntary coalition of South African and 

multinational businesses launched in 1995 by the then President, Nelson Mandela.  

NBI Website: www.nbi.org.za 

Email: info@nbi.org.za 

The National Business Initiative (NBI) respects your right to privacy, if you do not wish to receive any further 

news updates from the NBI, please click UNSUBSCRIBE and your name will be removed from the mailing list.  
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